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Dear colleague 

 

Invitation to code governance review workshop on 22 July 2015 

 

We recently published an open letter consultation initiating a further Ofgem-led review of 

industry code governance1.  The gas and electricity industry in Great Britain is facing 

significant change in the coming years. We set out in our open letter that we consider it is 

timely to review the code governance reforms we have already implemented2 and 

potentially to introduce further reform to the arrangements. 

 

Our consultation has now closed. We are considering responses3 and currently expect to 

issue a further consultation in late summer.   

 

To inform our thinking and provide a further opportunity to seek your views on the issues 

discussed in our code governance consultation, we are holding an industry workshop on 

Wednesday, 22 July 2015, from 10.30am at 9 Millbank, London, SW1P 3GE.   

 

If you would like to attend, please email industrycodes@ofgem.gov.uk, by 3 July 2015.  We 

will try to accommodate all requests for attendance, however depending on the level of 

interest we may need to restrict attendance to one representative per company. 

 

We will issue an agenda for the workshop to attendees ahead of 22 July, and publish this 

on our website.  

 

If you would like any more information, please email raymond.elliot@ofgem.gov.uk. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Lesley Nugent 

Head of Industry Codes and Licensing 

 

                                           
1 https://www.ofgem.gov.uk/publications-and-updates/open-letter-further-review-industry-code-governance  
2 Through our Code Governance Review (CGR) project which concluded in 2010, and the second phase of CGR 
which concluded in 2013: https://www.ofgem.gov.uk/licences-codes-and-standards/codes/industry-codes-
work/code-governance-review    
3 Responses will be available at the link in footnote 1 above. 

All interested parties 
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